FLOR@ILLE

Notice of Public Hearing

The PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION of the City of Floresville will be conducting a Public Hearing
at The Lauro G. Deleon Event Center, 600 HWY 97, Floresville, Texas, on 9/5/18, at 6:00 pm, to
consider an annual update to the Official Zoning Map. The public is invited to attend and present
comments, materials, and ask questions.

The Commission will be scheduled to make a recommendation to the City Council following the Public
Hearing.

The City Council is scheduled to hold a Public Hearing on Sept. 27™, 2018 at 6:00 pm and take action
on the request.

Anyone having an interest in the request is invited to attend and present comments to the
Planning and Zoning Commission or City Council for consideration at either meeting.
Questions may be directed to the Development Director at (830) 393-3105.

Thank you,

L

Development Director



